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Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  February 13, 2019  
To:     Ohio Providers 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Revenue Code 0636 Denials Update  
 
The purpose of this communication is to provide an update on claims billed with revenue code 0636, 
and a valid corresponding National Drug Code (NDC), that denied incorrectly. 
 
Issue  
Claims billed with revenue code 0636 and a valid corresponding NDC were denied incorrectly.  
 
Solution  
CareSource corrected this issue in our system on Jan. 4, 2019. The denied claims are scheduled to be 
reprocessed in mid-Feb. 2019, and should be reflected on subsequent check writes. 
 
There is no need to file a dispute or appeal for these claims. If you have questions, please contact 
Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


